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Grant Purpose
Under the Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief 
III ARP Fund (ESSER III), the Department awards grants to 
State educational agencies (SEAs) for the purpose of providing 
local educational agencies (LEAs), including charter schools 
that are LEAs, with emergency relief funds to address the 
impact that Novel Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19).



Input

In order to formulate an effective and equitable funding plan for ESSER III-ARP, 
the Kane ROE Cabinet sought input from school leaders across the county.  Using 
input gained during the network meetings, administrative meetings, and one on 
one discussions with school leaders, the Kane ROE will be utilizing funds in a 
variety of ways.  A primary focus of the funds will go towards supporting learning 
opportunities for educators and supporting diverse learning populations within our 
ALOP Programs.  

Public Comment may be submitted to: Hello@kaneroe.org



Equity

Funds utilized will go towards programs that support at-risk youth.  Many of the 
students in our ALOP Programs come from diverse backgrounds including low 
income and homelessness.  In addition, all professional learning opportunities will 
support educators from across the Kane County.  With the benefit of these PL 
opportunities going towards children in Kane County.



Funding

The following slides identify the revenues and expenses for the proposed ESSER 
III-ARP Funding.  

Each funding stream will have a general list of expenses related to that fund 
account.  

All grants through the Kane ROE are audited annually to ensure proper use of 
funds.



ESSER III-ARP REVENUE 



ARP Allocation



State Level Reservation-Learning Loss



State Level Reservation
Summer Enrichment & After School Programs



Questions & Comments

Questions and comments can be sent to hello@kaneroe.org


